
2020-2021 CHAMP TIME APPROPRIATE USE OF TECHNOLOGY AGREEMENT

 Students take full responsibility for their devices. The school is not responsible 
for the security of personal technology. Personal devices cannot be left on 
campus before or after the school hours. Label your device and case and any 
accessories you bring with it.

 To ensure appropriate network filters, students will only use the BYOT wireless 
connection in school and will not attempt to bypass the network restrictions by 
using their personal network (3G, 4G, 5G etc). 

 The school district has the right to collect and examine any device that is 
suspected of causing problems or is the source of an attack or virus infection.

 Students can only access Internet sites which are relevant to the classroom 
curriculum and suggested by a classroom teacher.  

 Students can not physically share their personal devices with other students, 
unless they have a written parent permission to do so. 

 Students understand that devices are to be used at Champ Time during homework
time. During that time, devices will be used for educational purposes at the 
direction of the teacher. Students are not allowed to play games, use apps that are
not related to homework (i.e. YouTube, Facebook, Social Media), text or take 
inappropriate pictures or videos. 

 Students understand that devices are to remain in their back packs until 
homework time. Devices may not be carried into the bathroom. 
 

Consequences:
1st Offense: Technology taken and returned to an adult at pick up.
2nd Offense: Technology is taken and given to a parent. Technology is revoked in Champ
Time for 1 week.
3rd Offense:  Teacher calls parent to pick up the device in the front office. Technology is
revoked from Champ Time for the remainder of the year.
Note: Directors can revoke privileges anytime – based on a case to case basis

I understand and will abide by the above guidelines. I understand that Champ Time 
follows all county/school BYOT rules/regulations. I further understand that any 
violation is unethical and may result in the loss of my technology privileges as well as 
other disciplinary action. I have shared this with my child(ren). 


